“THE VOICES FOR THE REAL WEST”

DEAR MR. NITTEER;
THIS IS TO VERIFY THAT K#TAN IS RECIEVED AT 1420Khz IN SIERRA VISTA
ARIZONA. THE LOGING OF OUR PROGRAMING ON OCT. 29th 1979,FROM 7:35-
2:07pm IS CORRECT.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR IETTER, HOPE TC HEAR FROM YOU AGAIN.

SINCERELY;

ROBERT FULBRIGHT, PROGRAM DIRECTOR

2300 BUSBY DRIVE, SIERRA VISTA, ARIZONA 85635
[602] 458-4313



